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Hello to the members of The Health Professions Appeal and Review Board,

Please find the attached materials regarding the Death of Josephine Victoria Lonsdale (Heughan) at St.
Michael's Hospital.

Application was made to The Inquiries, Complaints and Reports Committee of the College of Physicians and
Surgeons of Ontario who made a clearly unreasonable decision regarding this horrendous failure and cover-
up at St. Michael's Hospital in Toronto.

I am sending the correspondence that was exchanged between concerned parties for your review.

Included is an overview which is the document outlining details of the events that lead to the orchestrated
death of Ms. Lonsdale at St. Michael's Hospital.  These are the details that have been presented to a Justice of
the Peace at The Ontario Court of Justice as a request for Private Prosecution of the doctors at St. Michael's. 
The justice has asked that we exhaust all other avenues before she decides to move forward.

We are giving the HPARB the opportunity to adequately deal with this terrible situation before taking it back
to the court level. 

Please be aware, that it has now been just over a year since Ms. Lonsdale's death at the hands of Dr. Michael
Sklar and Dr. Seema Marwaha (due to the delay in the decision of CPSO), and it is of utmost importance that
this be dealt with it by your board in a timely manner.  There is a Statute of Limitations and if the
proceedings are to move to the court level, they must be put in place within two years of the time of the
crime.  We thereby trust that you will review this appeal and make your decision in a judicious manner.  

Please feel free to contact me at any time either by email or telephone (416) 949-0410 as I am representing
and supporting  Anthony Carr (Lonsdale) in regard to this appeal.  You may further contact Mr. Carr at (647)
231-2001 [mobile] or (416) 698-9901 [home] if you wish.

Lyall Sanders
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